
Diversity Affairs Commission (DAC) - Steering Committee
‎Wednesday, December 8, 2021  •  5:00pm

Zoom Virtual Meeting

Mission: “Winnebago County's Diversity Affairs Commission embraces diversity, inclusion, and belonging
by bringing the community together to listen to one another, learn together, and

encourage our community to act in ways that help people thrive.”

DAC Chairperson Garrett CANCELLED the Steering Committee meeting of the Diversity Affairs Commission
(DAC) at 5:25 PM on Zoom due to a lack of a quorum being present.

Present: Steve Binder Winnebago County Board Supervisor District 13, Mike Norton Winnebago County Board
Supervisor District 20, Lateria Garrett DAC Chairperson

Absent: Rodney Frazier, Kathryn Noll-Arias

Others Present: Extension Liaison Mandi Dornfeld, Beth Roberts - Winnebago County Dept of Human Services, Jody
Bezio Extension Winnebago County Administrative Associate, Sohrab Akhavein

Business Agenda
Due to a lack of a quorum, the agenda was not discussed.

A special meeting of the Steering Committee was scheduled to approve the most recent updates to the by-laws and
strategic plan. These updates were requested by Corporation Counsel and need to be reviewed by the Steering
Committee prior to forwarding these documents on to the full county board for approval. The special meeting is
scheduled for Wednesday, December 15 from 5:00-5:15pm on Zoom. This meeting was requested by Supervisor Norton
and approved by Chairperson Garrett. ACTION: Norton and Roberts will send out zoom invites and agenda.

Respectfully submitted by: Jody Bezio, Administrative Associate - Extension Winnebago County
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